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On October 21 we had a special church service.

  

We gathered already in the updated House of Prayer. For the current week we painted walls
and established new lamps.

  

Alexander Drokin, the deacon of Baptist church of Spoken (USA) participated in service. We
listened to his sermon on a subject "The real Christian always is the real Christian".

  

Upon termination of church service Ludmila Gerchikova congratulated people who had a
Birthday in October.

  

The special congratulation sounded to the pastor of church Igor Kudryashov who had
anniversary in October.

  

Alexander Alekseevich said hello from brothers and sisters of Spoken church. As it is pleasant
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to realize that around the world there are our brothers and sisters who can pray and  glorify the
Lord together with us.
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